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My name is William Shepherd

I'm writing to object to the abolishment of the north Sydney Electoral District. As a
resident of North Sydney since 2020, it has been a privilege to have been represented by
Trent Zimmerman and recently Kylea Tink.

I think the district is an incredibly progressive one and we should be able to continue to
have our say in our say with our own representative.  Kylea Tink has been a brilliant
representative of the people of North Sydney, heavily moving on climate change and
holding the two major parties accountable for their refusal to adequately act on this serious
issue.

I think it's brutally unfair to the district and to the people of Australia that the North
Sydney seat has been proposed to be abolished.  That is shameful and must not go ahead. 
The people of North Sydney deserve to have their say with their own elected
representative.

Will Shepherd
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